
 

   
 

 

On April 1st, 2025, the BC Ferry Authority appointed Peter Lantin as the new Chair of the 

Board of Directors, succeeding David Levi and Rebecca Maurer has been named Vice-Chair 

of the BC Ferry Authority Board.  

 

Laird Cronk has been appointed as a new director from the nominees provided by the BC 

Ferry and Marine Workers Union. Cronk, brings a deep understanding of both labour and 

business, having served as President of the BC Federation of Labour and with more than 20 

years of experience in B.C.’s construction and industrial sectors. His expertise will provide 

valuable insight to the board. Laird replaces Director Andy Ross, who served as director for a 

three-year term from April 1st, 2021 to March 31st, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

info@bcferryauthority.co 


